
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Liz Krueger

Testimony from Dec. 17 Public
Hearing on Budget Reform

Liz Krueger

December 27, 2009

ISSUE:
Budget

On Dec. 17, 2009, the Select Committee on Budget and Tax Reform held a public
hearing in Manhattan on improving transparency, forecasting and flexibilty in New
York State's budget process. The Select Committee heard oral testimony from eight
experts on state budgeting issues and received written testimony from two others.

Below are links for the written testimony some experts submitted to the Select
Committee for the public hearing. The Select Committee's staff will issue a report
detailing key findings and conclusions from information gathered during the event.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/budget

